
         
THUNDERBOLT MIDDLE SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER 
NOVEMBER 2, 2020 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
Thunderbolt Middle School L.H.U.S.D. 

PROGRESS REPORTS 
Second quarter progress reports will be 
sent home the week of November 12th.   
We encourage you to log into your Synergy 
ParentVue Account to keep track of your 
child’s grades.  Contact our office if you 
need an Activation Key.  If you have any 
questions or concerns please email your 
child’s teacher directly.  

Veteran’s Day 
No School 

Governing Board Regular 
Meeting 

6:00 p.m. 
  LHHS Performing Arts 

FACE COVERINGS 
Face-coverings WILL BE REQUIRED for 
the duration of the 20-21 school year per 
the Governor’s Executive 
Order. If this order 
changes prior to the end 
of the school year, we will 
notify all families.  
We recommend school-appropriate cloth 
face masks that won’t break easily. If 
disposable masks are used, please bring an 
extra in the event of a mishap.  

THUNDERBOLT WEBSTORE 
The Thunderbolt web store can be found at 
www.tboltbookstore.com.   All standardized 
clothing can be purchased through the 
bookstore and picked up when notified.  We 
encourage you to use this system for your 
convenience. 
 
If you are a FIRST TIME USER please email 
hannah.johnson@lhusd for your username 
and password or call 928-854-7246. 

 

THANKSGIVING BREAK 
NO SCHOOL 

NOVEMBER 3:    

 
NOVEMBER 12:    

  

Thanksgiving Week Modified School Schedule: 

Monday, 11/23 A-K students will attend 
Tuesday, 11/24 L-Z students will attend 



We have experienced some students being sent to school when not feeling well.  To avoid being called to pick 
up your student after they arrive to school, PLEASE DO NOT send them to school if they are sick.  We ask that 
you follow this daily checklist before sending your child to school. If your child displays ANY of the following 
symptoms please keep him/her home and report it to our attendance and health office.   
In the event your child gets sick at school, please have a plan in place of who can pick him/her up if you are not 
available.  
Students will need to be out of school as quickly as possible for any symptoms. Your diligence will help us keep 
our students and staff safe and keep our school open.  Thank you to all you are complying with these guidelines.. 

★ FIRST LAYER OF DEFENSE IS STAYING HOME WHEN APPROPRIATE! 
★ IT TAKES MULTIPLE LAYERS TO PROTECT AGAINST COVID-19 



DIRECT LINE TO OUR ATTENDANCE OFFICE IS 854-7277 

If your student is later than fifteen minutes to school in the morning, please walk in and sign 
them in, call to excuse them or send them in with a note. At this time, the absence will be 
counted as a full class period and cannot be counted as a tardy. The first period class will show 
as an unexcused absence and will have to be explained by a parent or guardian. 
 
The direct line to our Attendance Office is 854-7277. A message can be left on this number 
24/7. Any time your student is absent or tardy to school we must receive an excuse. To avoid 
receiving an automated phone call from our calling system, please excuse an absence before 
9:30 a.m. You may also call in advance if you know of a future absence or you can leave a 
message after hours. 

UPDATE PERSONAL INFO AND CUSTODY ISSUES 
Please make sure to keep the office updated of all personal information such as telephone numbers, 
email address, home address, custody changes, and emergency contact information. We make every 
effort to keep the most current information on file in the event of illness or emergency and for the safety 
of your child. Please note that by law, if parents are legally separated or divorced, each parent has equal 
rights to the custody of the child/children UNLESS a parent provides a court order that indicates 
otherwise. The school MUST HAVE A COPY OF THE COURT ORDER on file, otherwise, either 
parent may check the child out of school with proper ID.  
When making a change of address a NEW proof of Arizona residency must be provided with the 
current address. 

FREE DRESS DAYS 
During the year, there will be times when students earn free dress days. On free dress days please keep in mind the 
following dress code reminders: 
 

 ALL shirts MUST have sleeves—NO tank tops, spaghetti straps, strapless tops, backless tops, tube tops, 
beachwear, muscle shirts with deep cut-outs under the arms. 

 Do NOT wear clothing that exposes the midriff or cleavage 

 No see-through clothing 

 No LHHS shirts 

 No pajama bottoms or pajama lookalikes 

 No clothing that reveals undergarments 

 Modesty is the key! 
 
See the guidelines in the student handbook. 







MaskUp Arizona 

FREE Masks Available 

It is important that every Arizonan does their part to prevent the spread of COVID-19, which includes 

wearing a mask whenever you are in public, washing your hands frequently, and maintaining physical 

distance from others. 

Arizona Department of Health Services wants to ensure every Arizonan has access to face masks and  

they have partnered with Hanes to provide free face masks to Arizonans that need them the most. They 

encourage anyone in a vulnerable population, who is a student (or parents on behalf of students) or 

school staff member, or who may not be able to purchase a mask to place an order at the following 

website:    

 

https://www.azdhs.gov/preparedness/epidemiology-disease-control/infectious-disease
-epidemiology/index.php#novel-coronavirus-order-masks 
 

Each order will provide 5 washable, reusable cloth face masks, one order per household. If you have 

questions about ordering or for information about how this program works, visit their FAQs page. For 

questions about your order or the product itself please contact Hanes at 1-800-503-6698. 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/how-to-wear-cloth-face-coverings.html
https://www.azdhs.gov/preparedness/epidemiology-disease-control/infectious-disease-epidemiology/index.php#novel-coronavirus-faqs


Thunderbolt Booster Club 
8th Grade Spirit Shirt Order Form 

 
TMS Booster Club is now taking orders for our 2020-21 8th Grade Spirit T-shirts. The shirts will be available by pre-order only. 
Orders must be returned to the school with payment by the deadline: 
 

Tuesday, November 3rd, 2020.  
 
If you wish to purchase a shirt, please complete the form below and return it to the Thunderbolt front office. Payment must be 
returned with your order. Shirt orders will be distributed in October.  
 
 
Student’s Name (PRINT CLEARLY):________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Phone Number:____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 

FRONT      BACK 

                   
 T-shirt color:  Black    Imprint Color:  Purple and White       
 
 

 Shirts are the same brand and sizing as the Tbolt standardized school shirts. 

 Can be worn any day of the week    
 
 
Please select correct size as these are pre-orders and we will not have extras for exchanges. 
 

 Youth T-shirt ($15)  Qty   Adult T-Shirt ($15)   Qty 
  
 Youth Medium  _______    Adult Small  ________ 
 Youth Large  _______    Adult Mediuim  ________ 
        Adult Large  ________   
        Adult X-Large  ________ 
        Adult 2XL  ________            
        
 
Payment:  ____ $15.00 Cash    ____$15.00 Check – make payable to Thunderbolt Booster Club 
 

 
 
 
 
 

DEADLINE TO ORDER: NOVEMBER 3, 2020 
PAYMENT & ORDER FORM TO MRS. BLANCHARD AT THUNDERBOLT 



Thunderbolt Booster Club 
Pawsitive Spirit Shirt Order Form 

 
TMS Booster Club is now taking orders for our Pawsitive Spirit T-shirts. The shirts will be available by pre-order only.  
Orders must be returned to the school with payment by the deadline: 
 

Tuesday, November 3, 2020.  
 
If you wish to purchase a shirt, please complete the form below and return it to the Thunderbolt front office. Payment must be 
returned with your order. Shirt orders will be distributed in October.  
 
 
Student’s Name (PRINT CLEARLY):________________________________________________ 
Contact Phone Number:___________________________________________________________ 
 
 
  FRONT      BACK 

                        
 T-shirt color:  RED OR BLACK   Imprint Color: White     
   

 

 Shirts are the same brand and sizing as the Tbolt standardized school shirts. 

 Can be worn any day of the week    
 
 
Please select correct size as these are pre-orders and we will not have extras for exchanges. 
  
 

Youth T-shirt ($15)  Qty   Adult T-Shirt ($15)   Qty 
 
Youth Medium  _______    Adult Small  ________ 
Youth Large  _______    Adult Mediuim  ________ 
       Adult Large  ________   
       Adult X-Large  ________ 
       Adult 2XL  ________     
 

SHIRT COLOR:  RED______  BLACK ______ 
               
 
Payment:  ____ $15.00 Cash    ____$15.00 Check – make payable to Thunderbolt Booster Club 

 
 
 
 
 
 

DEADLINE TO ORDER: NOVEMBER 3, 2020 
PAYMENT & ORDER FORM TO MRS. BLANCHARD AT THUNDERBOLT 





We have begun our Toys for Tots collection. This year we have many struggling families 
who may need more help than usual. We are asking students who are able to bring in a 
NEW, UNUSED, UNWRAPPED toy for any age to show an act of kindness for our 
community. We have two collection boxes located in our office. Your donation will be 
greatly appreciated.  


